

Relieving Hunger and Nourishing Lives Since 1957

Officers

December 26, 2021

Theodia Gillespie

Dear Simmons Middle School,

Brian Dolan Vice President

Catherine Marciniak

Please accept our sincere Thank You for the generous food collection from your 185 pounds food drive in support of the Marie Wilkinson Food Pantry. We are so grateful for the generosity to our community and the support for our mission. We simply would not be able to continue our

Secretary

mission of providing nutritional food to our vulnerable families if it were not for your support.

Suzanne Stegeman Treasurer

Diane Renner
Executive Director

It's been another difficult year, to say the least, we continue to see new individuals and families visiting us for the very first time. We know that for some time to come our communities will feel the effects of this moment.

Board of Directors

Simply said, because of your support, we can maintain our commitment to our community to relieve hunger and nourish lives.

Mary Arch Joan Boldan Karina Garcia Ron Hain

Your donation will help change someone's life for the better. We are thankful that you join us in our fight against hunger!

John Kopp Patrick Perez Tom St. Jules Dennis Wiggins Marcia Yearwood

Sincerely,

Diane Renner

Emeritus Sheila Scott-Wilkinson Kris Fox-Kellogg

Fred Rodgers

Diane Renner Executive Director

Federal Employer ID 65-1169439

Besides the sincere thanks this letter expresses, in accordance with IRS regulations, it also serves as your receipt for tax purposes. Marie Wilkinson Food Pantry confirms that no goods or services were rendered in exchange for this gift.